
 

 
 

 

WCL/SEC/2022        October 20, 2022    
 
 
 
To, 
BSE Ltd.   
Department of Listing, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001.  
 
(Scrip Code: Equity - 532144),  
(NCD – 948505, 960468, 960491 and 
973309) 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.  
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051. 
 
(Symbol: WELCORP, Series EQ) 

 
Dear Sirs/ Madam, 
 
Sub: Disclosure of information pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015  
 
Welspun Corp Ltd. (WCL) is pleased to announce full operational readiness and 
commencement of regular dispatches from its state-of-the-art Ductile Iron (DI) pipe 
making facility through its wholly owned subsidiary Welspun DI Pipes Limited from 
October 19, 2022.  
  
This plant can produce 400,000 MT of Ductile Iron (DI) Pipes and the integrated complex 
is equipped with the latest cutting-edge technology. The facility has recently received BIS 
certification as well. Production capacity is being ramped up on gradual basis. 
 
Commenting on this, Mr. B. K. Goenka, Chairman, Welspun Group said, “This integrated 
facility is one of the largest single location DI Pipe Plant in India. We are delighted to be 
contributing towards the Jal Jeevan Mission and meaningfully improving the Quality of 
Lives. Moreover, with this massive investment, we will create several new direct and 
indirect employment opportunities in Gujarat and across the country. ” 
 
Mr. Vipul Mathur, Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer, Welspun Corp Limited 
added, “We have been relentlessly working towards bringing this facility on-stream. The 
new plant will support WCL’s growth strategy over the coming years. It will be producing 
high-quality DI Pipes and play a pivotal role in supporting access to potable drinking 
water security on long-term basis to every household in India.” 
 



 

 
 

 

The above is in compliance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and the Company’s Code of Practices and 
Procedure for Fair Disclosure of Unpublished Price Sensitive Information. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Welspun Corp Limited 
 
 
 
Pradeep Joshi 
Company Secretary 
FCS-4959 
 
PS: 
Investor Relations: Mr. Gaurav Ajjan at Gaurav_Ajjan@welspun.com / +91 22 6613 5748 
Media Queries: Ms. Saumya Sharma at Saumya_Sharma@welspun.com/ +91 8976800907 
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